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IMPORTANT NOTICE 

The Government Printing Works will not be held responsible for faxed documents not received due 

to errors on the fax machine or faxes received which are unciear or incomplete. Please be advised 
that an “OK” slip, received from a fax machine, will not be accepted as proof that documents were 
received by the GPW for printing. If documents are faxed to the GPW it will be the sender’s respon- 
sibility to phone and confirm that the documents were received in good order. 

Furthermore the Government Printing Works will also not be held responsible for cancellations and 
amendments which have not been done on original documents received from clients. 
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GENERAL NOTICE 

  

NOTICE 721 OF 2010 

  

INDEPENDENT COMMUNICATIONS AUTHORITY OF SOUTH AFRICA 

EXTENSION OF TIME FOR WRITTEN SUBMISSIONS ON THE DRAFT 

NUMBERING PLAN REGULATIONS 

1. The Independent Communications Authority of South Africa (herein 

referred to as “the Authority”) released the Draft Numbering 

Regulations in Government Gazette No. 33269 of the 04" June 
2010. 

2. These draft regulations invited interested parties to submit written 

submissions to the Authority by the 19° July 2010. 

3. The Authority has received a number of requests for an extension 

of time for written submissions to these draft regulations. 

4. The deadline for written submissions has been extended to the 

26" July 2010 by no later than 16h30. 

5. Persons interested in participating In public hearings must indicate 

such interest in their written submission. 

6. Public hearings will be convened from the 17" to the 18" of August 

2010. 

     Dr. Stepherf Mncube 

Chairperson 

Date: : 17 July 2010


